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MAR 26 2025 2211 Sanders Road
DEPT. OF CONSUMER NorthBrook, IL. 60062
AFFAIRS

March 26, 2025
Identity Theft Unit
Re: Security Breach Notification
South Carolina Department of Consumer Affairs
PO Box 5757
Columbia, SC 29250

RE: Supplemental Notification of Data Security Incident

Dear South Carolina Department of Consumer Affairs:

Accendo Insurance Company (hereinafter “Accendo”) and Continental Life Insurance Company of
Brentwood, TN, (hereinafter “Continental”) are writing to supplement our initial notice regarding the
security incident involving Landmark Admin, LLC, (“Landmark”).

In our initial notification, we identified that 14,522 Accendo policyholders and 1,568 Continental
policyholders who are residents of South Carolina were impacted by the security incident. As the
investigation continued, an additional 447 Accendo policyholders and 292 Continental policyholders
were identified, and notices were sent out to those individuals on March 17, 2025, The total number of
South Carolina residents impacted by this security incident is 16,829. This is the final number, and we
believe all necessary information has been provided.

If you need any additional information, or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at:
860-837-4840 or Louis.Buchas@cvshealth.com.

Thank you,

Louis Buchas



